
 
Meeting Minutes 

Time and date of the meeting: 

Friday 2nd December 2022 

 

What was discussed? 

• Showed remaining eco boxes which 
had been completed for classrooms – a 
fantastic ‘Shelley’ eco box had been 
made by Harry and Ethan in Coral 
class. Wow! 

• Shelley our eco turtle had spent the 
week with Dillon in Jade class and then 
Hugo in Onyx class. Lots of great eco 
activities completed with Shelley. 

• Reps reported that all classes have a 
green recycling bin for paper, card, 
plastic bottles and tin cans in their 
classroom. Most had copies of our eco 
code displayed. 

• Discussed the prospect of applying for 
our next eco flag and shared the 
different tasks that would need to be 
completed in order to do that.  

• Discussed the fact that we will need to 
complete an environmental review, 
create an action plan and consider 
updating our school eco code. 

• Discussed our eco traffic warden 
scheme and how we would like this to 
resume in January. 

• Eco reps shared lots of suggestions 
from eco boxes with the group. 

 

Next steps: 

 

• Eco reps to ask teachers to have time to 
share the eco minutes with their class. 

• Shelley to go home with Noah in 
Moonstone class. 

• Eco codes to be given to classes that do 
not have one displayed. 

• Eco reps are keen to be involved with the 
environmental review and updating the 
code – will start in the next meeting 
assigning sections to mixed year groups. 

• Traffic wardens to restart in the new year 
if Mrs Smith is able to supervise. 

• Mrs Way recorded all of our class’s eco 
suggestions.  

Eco-Committee members present: 

 

All class reps attended.  

Eco-Committee members not present: 

 
When and where is the next meeting? 

 

The library on Friday 13th January 

 2:45 - 3:15. pm  

 


